
March 225.1945 

Dear Sylvia, 

Thanks for the letter and the check. The “isconsin Magazine 
of History wrote me that reprints would cost $1.75 an issue. 
Fortunately, Wrone can have photo-offset reprints made in Wisconsin 
very cheavly. I believe he told me that it would cost him less than 
o10 to have 50 copies run off. Do you think there should be a 
covering letter? From whom? 

When I find what the total cost wiil be, 1'll return the balance 
of your check. It may be some time before I can find time to mail 
them out. It is fairly likely that I will have to do some additional 
legal work on the Ray and Spectro cases within the next couple of 
weeks. And if the thugs who run the Columbia Title Insurance Company 
don't sabotage us again, my wife and I will move to a new address 
(1231 4th Street, S. W.) around the ides of April, so I will be quite 
pusy with moving for awhile. 

The spectro decision seems to have baffled nearly all the non- 
lawyers to whom I sent copies. I guess that it would also leave me 
confused, except that, as a lawyer friend and former classmate 
recently told me, I am "degenerating into a lawyer". As you know, 
lawyers exercise great facility tin distinguishing one judicial 
decision from another, without ever once letting on that the decisions 
themselves are incomprehensible. 

As you are probably already aware, the April issue of Esquire 
contains an unenlightening account of the Farewell America saga by 

Warren Hinckie. 

My very best regards, 

nincerely yours,


